
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Comments Received by the Department of  
Consumer and Worker Protection on 

 
Proposed Examination Repeal for Motion Picture Projectionists 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT: The information in this document is made available solely to inform the 
public about comments submitted to the agency during a rulemaking proceeding and is 

not intended to be used for any other purpose 
  



2 
 

 

 

Online comments: 1 

• Brian Gatens 
I have no position on the proposed rule, but I think it is a bad idea for 
an agency to decide on its own that a “public hearing … would serve 
no public purpose” even if that might be permitted by the Charter. 

Comment added December 22, 2023 8:15am 
 

 


